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Ref No Request Response 

222018 What budget has your Office of the Police 
and Crime Commissioner set aside for the 
costs associated with commissioning 
Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG) 
services? This might include staff costs, 
legal costs, cost of market engagement 
events etc. Please supply the answer as 
total budget for the financial year 2018/19. 

There is no set budget for costs associated with commissioning 
Violence against Women and Girls (VAWG) services.   
  
The staff costs that can be attached to VAWG commissioning is the 
salary of the Interim Director of Commissioning, Engagement and 
Policy – approximately 50% of this posts time is spent ensuring the 
effective commissioning of victim services, and approximately 70% 
of services commissioned by Northumbria OPCC are associated 
with VAWG therefore the annual spend attached to this post is 
£18,971.40 (excluding on-costs).   Using the same calculations an 
annual spend of £11,876.55 can be attributed to the role of the 
Partnership and Community Engagement Officer.  We plan to 
spend £30,847.95 in 2018-19 on costs associated with 
commissioning.   
  
Each year we commission specialist services to meet the needs of 
victims in Northumbria who have experienced violence and 
abuse.  For example we commission specialist services for BAME 
women and children, male victims, those with more complex needs 
and stalking victims.  A full list of the services commissioned in 
2018-19 can be found here http://www.northumbria-
pcc.gov.uk/police-crime-plan/commissioning-services-grants/  
 

http://www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk/police-crime-plan/commissioning-services-grants/
http://www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk/police-crime-plan/commissioning-services-grants/


232018 Please send to me information which 
alleges, or proves, that the U.S. Department 
of State and/or U.S. Department of Defense 
and/or any other entity committed electoral 
fraud at the June 8th, 2017, United Kingdom 
general election and/or the June 23rd, 2016, 
United Kingdom European Union 
membership referendum. 
 
I would like the above information to be 
provided to me as electronic copies, audio-
tape version or an opportunity to view. 
 

I can confirm that the OPCC Northumbria hold no information 
relevant to your request. 
 

242018 I am writing under the terms of the Freedom 
of Information Act to request a copy of your 
policing plan and/or information about your 
strategy and allocated budget and staff and 
other resources committed to the 
enforcement of the Hunting Act 2004. 
 

I can confirm the Police and Crime plan is on the Commissioner’s 
website – www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk 
 
In relation to your question about the Hunting Act, as this is 
operational you will need to request such information from 
Northumbria Police. Due to data protection laws, I am not able to 
pass your personal details over.  
 

 

 

http://www.northumbria-pcc.gov.uk/

